
Engineer's Report Jan. 13, 2019

Not much to report 

December: 
• On Dec. 27th I read the water meter at Judith Parker's residence per request of Dave Farnham who reported 

that the furnace had gone off and the pipes froze and then burst. Based on the meter reading 18,100 cf or 
135,388 gallons was lost. We have to assume that VTC supplied most of this extra water so I have increased 
our pumping time by ½ hour per day. It will take about 90 days to make up the loss. 

January: 
• The Source Protection Plan updated which is required every 3 years was submitted to the State by P2 on 

December 20th and we received approval in a letter dated January 2, 2019. The next update is not due until 
12/24/21 

Respectfully submitted
Bill DeFlorio
Fire District Engineer


